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       This July 1st marks the threshold as 
our Council enters into a new Columbian 
year.  Together we have been able to 
accomplish a great deal working 
together.   My hope is that some of our 
focus will be able to carry over into the 
“new” Council year. 
      Increasing our support for the 
Women’s Care Center and the good work 
that is being done there for the 
protection of mothers and the unborn. 
Our councils help is most needed and 
necessary 
        I expect to have a recommendation 
By the Diocese of Rochester early this 
month regarding our Councils ability to 
charter the BSA troop 278 at Saint 
Marks. 
   I do know Diocesan representatives 
and Boy Scouts met last week.  I will, 
in all likely hood,  have some information 
for us to use sometime this week, so that 
the Council will be able to vote on 
this Charter request at our July 18th 
Meeting. 
    It was reported at out June meeting 
That Marty Sindon and his group of 
Council volunteers had a very successful  
fundraiser at Sams selling hot dogs and 
hamburgers.  My thanks again, to all 
who helped with this worthwhile event 
for the Council. 
    Congratulations to Jacinto Rincon 
who is the newest member of our 
Council, making his 1st and 2nd degree on 
June 13th in Webster. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NEXT council 
MEETING: 

JULY 18 2013 
7:00pm 

 
C&B raffle tickets are now 
Available to be sold. 
Please help make this 
another successful year for 
Selling these raffle tickets 
for our Council. 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
People most in need of our prayers: 
Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy 
and Jody Shay. 
 

       Mark Your Calendar 
            
7/9/13 K of C breakfast  8:15am Hilton family 
            Restaurant (need directions call me) 
7/18/13 Council meeting 7 pm. St. Marks 
7/23/13 K of C breakfast 8:15am. LP Restaurant 
12/4/13 Light up for Christ/Rosary  St. Marks 
12/12/13 Council Christmas Party. Save the 
date.  More to follow……………….. 

   Questions/ Concerns for your 
Grand Knight: Ken Kruger 
Please call 585-225-5975 (home) 
or 585-738-1086(cell) or E-mail:  
kenkruger59@yahoo. 
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Grand Knights Message 



 
 

 
JULY Birthdays 
 

 

7/4  Robert Oswald 
7/8  Richard Rizzo 
7/17 Richard Antelli 
7/22 Jonathan McHale 
7/28 Jason Mansfield 
 

 

 
 
 
 
    Our Council has 
been saving the 
aluminum pop tabs 
from pop and beer 
cans.  When you have 
a sandwich bag full, 
bring them with you 
to our monthly 
meeting and we can 
get them turned into 
Deacon Tom who is 
heading up this 
collection for us. 
 
 
 
 
 
ALL READY?????? 
December Dates: 
(More info will follow) 
12/4/13  light up for Christ 
12/12/13  Council 
Christmas Party. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The following slate of nominees 
were voted into office during 
our May 16th meeting. 
All officers will serve the  
Columbian year starting on 
July 1,2013 to June 30,2014. 
 
Ken Kruger—Grand Knight. 
Michael Bracci—Deputy Grand 
Knight.  
Albert Bodamer-Chancellor. 
Henry Maldonado-Warden. 
Rick Monnat-Recorder. 
Martin Sindon-Treasurer. 
Scott Murphy- Advocate. 
Ralph DiNitto 
and Jerry Figliole-Inside Guards. 
Jonathan McHale  
and Richard Rizzo-Outside Guards. 
 
George Schenk, District Deputy 
Mario Di Giambattista 
Richard Mazzatti—All Board of 
Trustees Members. 
 
Appointments: 
 Chaplin: Father Frederick Bush 
  Spiritual Advisor: Deacon Tom 
Beck. 
   Lecturer: Ed Benoit  
       
 
Financial Secretary:  Ed 
Weidenkeller 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  Save the Date: 
 
      Our Councils annual steak 
roast will be held on August 15th. 
 
Hosted again by Peter and Dorie 
VanSlooten at their home.  
 
    I am attaching a “flyer” to this 
Months July newsletter regarding 
The annual K of C steak roast 
details.  Please honor the rsvp  
To Peter and Dorie ASAP #227-
3040 with your plans to attend or 
regrets.  This is a simple,simple 
request and should not require 
frustrating follow up phone calls, 
by anyone. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the Month: 
 
“If you never change the way you 
look at things, the things you look 
at will never change” 
    --Sal Restivo, K of C Past NYS 
Deputy. 2013 Convention. 
   


